Osman Chalishkan Mzhavanadze paid a working visit to the Director of Turkish Airlines to Georgia Mr. Sh
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Mr. Osman Chalishkan Mzhavanadze, Chairman of the International Investors Association of
Georgia

, paid a

visit to Mr. Sherafet

t

in Ekici, Director of Turkish Airlines in Georgia.

The sides discussed the global problems created by the pandemic in the world and in Georgia,
the importance of restoring air traffic, both domestic and international flights, easing regulations
and the need to create a safe environment for passengers.

Mr. Sherfet

t

in Ekiji also noted that flights from Istanbul to Batumi will be resumed from March 10.




